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Outings at Lulworth House Residential Care Home

Staff and residents here at Lulworth House Residential Care Home are really looking forward to the warmer months. For us

it means longer, brighter days and getting and about to our favourite places.

The last year has been extremely tough and we are pleased to be able to take safe day trips now, in small group bubbles. This week,

we packed a picnic and took a small group of residents to Tumbridge Wells.

We look forward to more Mini Bus adventures soon!

 

 


